
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 2/28/2013 7:53:06 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Moving on from Smart Grid 

Thank you, Erik. I plan to stay very involved in C-21, as a lot of research will have safety implications. I'm sure 
we'll talk soon. 

Best, 

Liza 

On Feb 28,2013, at 5:37 PM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJl@pge.com> wrote: 

> Congratulations! I have enjoyed working with you and I'm sure we will have the opportunity to work on safety 
issues in the future. 

> Best regards, 
> 
> Erik 
> 
> 
> 
> On Feb 28,2013, at 4:51 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." 
<elizaveta.malashenko@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ea.gov» wrote: 

> Hi, 
> 
> Just want to let you know that my role at the CPUC has changed. Starting this week, I'm taking over as a 
Deputy Director of the Safety and Enforcement Division. I've worked on Smart Grid for a good 5 years now and 
I'm definitely going to miss it, but I have comfort that I leave the work in the capable hands of Arthur O'Donnell 
who has stepped up to take over my old role. For those of you who don't know Arthur, I recommend that you 
reach out to him and get to know him. 

> I look forward to crossing paths with all of you in my new capacity. I believe that advanced technologies and 
innovation need to be an integral part of how we address safety and reliability and look forward to figuring out 
new ways to make that happen. 

> All the best, 
> 
> Liza 

> Elizaveta Malashenko 

SB GT&S 0434199 

mailto:EBJl@pge.com


> Acting Deputy Director 
> Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 
> Safety and Enforcement Division 
> California Public Utilities Commission 
> Phone: 415-703-2274 
> E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> 
> 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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